
(Mr. Henry Phi11p~) 
(typewritten) 

Dear Mr. Phipps:-

1, West Franklin Street. 
Baltirr.ore,lld.,Jan. 29th, 1904. 

cusi; 7/Joo./5 
I shall have a report from the Washington case within a few days, and will let you know. 

We enjoyed your visit very much, and I canrot again thank you su:r­iciently for your generosity to the hospital. It is a remarkable what interest has been aroused in the subject of tuberculosis by this exhibition. 

Sincerely yours, 

WIIl Osler 
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